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November 26, 2024 
 

Dr. Kevin Sightler 

Southern Association of Colleges and Schools 

Commission on Colleges 

1866 Southern Lane 

Decatur, GA  30033 
 

 

Hello Dr. Sightler,  

 

As you may recall, I recently contacted you to verify that for a program as well as a site, a 

terminated program can be re-approved with a notification letter if the termination occurred 

within the past five years. 

 

We have such a case here at Lanier Technical College: we submitted a termination for our 

Logistics Coordinator TCC program on December 2021, and the termination was approved by 

the Commission in June 2024 (Case ID SC017365). I have enclosed a copy of the Commission’s 

approval letter. 

 

In response to industry partners’ requests, we now wish to re-open the program. This letter is to 

serve as notification. 

 

I am aware that in the normal course of things, the Commission does not provide a written 

response to notifications, but am hoping that in a case like this, the Commission will send a letter 

that we can use to demonstrate it is an approved program: the documents we have now state that 

the program has been terminated. 

 

Please let me know if you need any further information, or if we need to do anything else on our 

end to get this approved. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Joanne Tolleson 

 

VP of Institutional Effectiveness & Operations, and SACSCOC Liaison 

 

cc:  Timothy D. McDonald, President, Lanier Technical College 

  

Enclosure: SACSCOC approval letter for Logistics Coordinator TCC termination 
 

 

 

 


